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Dear Editor,
I wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “Communication Concerns of Academicians in Foreign Language in International Academic Activities” for consideration by the Journal of Education.
I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, I report on main anxiety factors affecting Turkish academics’ English language speaking experiences during academic events. The paper should be of interest to readers in the areas of professionals and teachers.  

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at turgayhan@yahoo.com.tr
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Turgay Han
